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Sustainability 589-3092 

 
December 19 th, 2022 

 

To: Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Via ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov   

Cc: puc@puc.nh.gov ; ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov ; Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov ; registrations@energy.nh.gov ; 

SupplierServicesNH@eversource.com ; ChisholmD@nashuanh.gov ; sullivanm@nashuanh.gov ; 

DonchessJ@nashuanh.gov ; WilshireL@nashuanh.gov ; NashuaMayor@nashuanh.gov  
 

 

Re: Request for Approval - Nashua Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

Attached please find the Nashua Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan for review and approval by the 

Commission pursuant to RSA 53-E:7, II as amended by Chapter 229:8, NH Laws of 2021 (2021 HB 315) effective 
as of 10/25/21.  

This plan was adopted by our legislative body, the Board of Aldermen, on 12/13/22.  

Nashua does not currently maintain a website for our Community Power program. 

The municipal employee or official who serves as our official liaison, responsible for questions about Nashua’s 
approved plan and authorized to request information from utilities under Puc 2200 rules, is: 

Name: Doria Brown 

Phone: 603-589-3265 

Email: brownd@nashuanh.gov 

Business Address: 229 Main Street, PO BOX 2019, Nashua, NH 03061-201 

Copies of this plan are being provided contemporaneously to the Office of the Consumer Advocate, the NH 
Department of Energy, and Eversource, which is the electric distribution utility serving customers in Nashua’s 

service area, should they wish to comment on the plan. Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being 
made electronically only. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doria Brown, Energy Manager  
City of Nashua – Sustainability 

Attachments: 

1. Nashua Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 
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